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New Doniphan West superintendent hired 
(KNZA)--A new Doniphan West USD 111 superintendent has been hired for the
2022-23 school year.

During a special meeting on December 16, the USD 111 Board of Education voted
to offer the position to Dr. Volora Hanzlicek.

Dr. Hanzlicek brings 33 years of educational experience to Doniphan West.

She has served as superintendent of Valley Falls USD 338 since July 2018.

Prior to that, Dr. Hanzlicek served as a consultant for the Southwest Plains
Regional Service Center in Sublette and as assistant superintendent of Prairie
Hills USD 113.
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